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READING, ROBOTICS & MORE!  
We continue to celebrate the wonderful learning our 
students are are doing at school.    

♥ Ms. Kostuch 
 
KINDERGARTEN 2023 
If you know of a child that will 
be four years old by 
December, 2023, they can 
register for Kindergarten, starting Sept. 2023.  Visit 
www.kprschools.ca/kindergarten to register online.   
 
PIZZA LUNCH ORDERS 
School Council holds pizza lunches 
every Wednesday.  In March, the 
dates are March 8, 22 and 29th.   
April purchases are open Friday, March 17 -March 29th 
through School Cash Online or ask your child to pick up a 
paper order form from the office.  
 
PLEASE LABEL 
STUDENT ITEMS 
Please label clothing, 
lunch boxes, 
backpacks, shoes and 
personal items.  We have a 100% success rate at 
returning items found with a label on them!   
 
REPORT CARDS 
Report cards were sent home on Feb. 17th.  To view the 
report card online, login into Edsby from a laptop or a 
computer.  Report cards in Edsby are not visible from a 
mobile device.  Report cards were sent home on paper.  
Please contact the office if you need another copy.  We’d 
love it if you’d return the report card envelope so that we 
can re-use it in June. 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 
We are tentatively 
planning our graduation 
ceremonies for the 
evening of Monday, June 26th.  Stay tuned for more 
information and save the date! 
 
MARCH BREAK – 10th – 17th   
There is no school on Friday, March 
10th. Students first day back after the 
break is Monday, March 20th.    
 
FOOD REMINDERS 
A reminder that we appreciate it when oranges are 
peeled at home due to a sensitivity.  Also, a reminder 
that we are a nut-free school. 

 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  
Breakfast Club needs adult volunteers.  We need 
volunteers on any weekday 
morning from 7:45 - 8:45am.  
The work includes chopping, 
toasting, preparing trays, 
serving and tidying up.  Please 
call us at the school if you can help. 
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